
To report a streetlight out in the neighborhood, please visit Report
Streetlight Outage (streetlightoutages.com). 

There, you are able to zoom in to any streetlight, which will be
indicated by a light bulb icon        , and report it directly to Atlantic
City Electric, who are responsible for upkeep of our streetlights. 

Here, you will also be able to access other information about the
streetlights. Green light bulb icons        indicate that there are no
known outages for this light. If it is out, no one has reported it yet.
Red light bulb icons        indicate that someone has already
reported a problem with that streetlight and that Atlantic City
Electric is aware of the issue.

Clicking either of these icons gives you different options. The
green icons allow you to report a problem. Red icons allow you to
view information such as the "Pole Number", "Order Number",
"Date Reported", and "Status of a Streetlight".

If you discover a downed streetlight pole, exposed electrical
wires or any other hazardous situation, please contact Pine Hill
Police Department at (856) 783-1549 or Atlantic City Electric
immediately at 1-800-833-7476 with the closest address,
intersection or landmark.

How to Report a
Streetlight Out:

https://atlanticcityelectric.streetlightoutages.com/public/default.html

